
 

 

 
 
February has arrived and it is cold!  I was so glad that no one was 
blown away by the wind in carline today.   
 
We have lots of activities to look forward to in February.  My favorite 
is the BOOK FAIR!  The Book Fair will be held in the gym Feb. 25th 
thru March 1st.  This is a great fundraiser for our school—we are able 
to buy books, colorful carpets for the classrooms and furniture with 
our scholastic dollars.   
     Evelyn 

 

 

 

Aldersgate Preschool 

Calendar: 

Lunch Bunch 4 
11,13 
18,20 
25,27 
 

Dental Visits 
 

4,7 
 

Community  
registration 

5th  
8 am 

Carline pickup 6th  

Scholastic 
Book Fair!!!! 

25th - 
Mar. 1st 

 
 

 
 
 

  

February 2013 

February Themes: 
Dental Health 

Healthy Habits 

Manners 

Valentine’s Day 

Friends in the Bible 

Rocks and Minerals 

 

 

 



 

On Wednesday, Feb. 6th the church 
is hosting a Pastor’s meeting for 100 
ministers.  It begins at 10 am so 
morning carline will be as usual. 

 

There will not be enough parking 
spots for parents to park and walk in 
to pick-up so we will be having after-
noon carline as well. 

 

It will follow the same procedure as 
the morning carline.  Please buckle 
your child into their seat—this helps 
keep things moving along.     

  

We will begin carline at 11:45 for our 
3 year old classes.   

 

Please make sure you stop and give 
the teacher at the beginning of car-
line your child’s name so they will be 
ready when you pull up to the front. 

 

 

    
    
    
          

 

ing and flossing daily across to the 
children. 

     

Thank you Pat!   
 
 
 
 
 
 

On February 4th and 7th we will have 
a Dental Assistant come and speak to 
all the students.   

 

She will talk with them about how to 
take good care of your teeth. 

 

She has a great puppet that helps get 
the point of eating healthy and brush-

week   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are so blessed to have the 
gym to play in when the weather 
is cold or rainy. 
 
If you could help us by remind-
ing your children not to play in 
the curtains that would be a big 
help.  They just came out last 

 week to re-attach some of   
 the curtains to the track. 
 
  Thanks so much! 
 
  
     

 

Playing in the gym 

Carline to pick up on Wednesday February 6th  

February is Dental Health Month    Lunch Bunch 
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Lunch Bunch has been fill-
ing up!   
 
We can have up to 40 chil-
dren each week for Lunch 
Bunch.  So don’t wait to 
return your form :) 
 


